
 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

The Emerald Coast TESOL (ECTESOL), a Chapter of SSTESOL, 
will hold its Annual Conference 

 
on 

 
Saturday, April 20, 2024 
from 10:00 am - 2:00 pm 

 

Theme: “The World of TESOL” 

 

It is with pleasure that the ECTESOL Board Members invite you to our 

annual conference in April.   

 

The conference will feature a nationally renowned Keynote Speaker 

and presentations that focus on current issues in teaching and working 

with Multilingual Learners at various levels from K – 12 and beyond.   

 

More information will be forthcoming. For now, we ask that you mark your 

calendar and prepare to join us for our annual conference, which focuses 

on Teaching English to Speakers of Other Languages (TESOL).   

 

************************************************* 

 

For more information or if you have any questions, please email 

Amany Habib at ahabib@uwf.edu  
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